




Behind the Shoppers Store on Elbow Drive S.W. and 75th Avenue S.E. there is
a structure that was started and now lying open which was supposed to be a
building for seniors.
Most apartment buildings only have one parking spot for each unit. Currently,
families have more than one car. Guess where the extra cars park? On the
streets. Have any City Council member ever driven around Copperfield and the
Mackenzi Town area? Try in the evening when everyone is home.  The roads
are so narrow two cars can barely pass each other, and sometimes one car must
back up but there are no spaces to ease into because the roads are full of parked
cars on either side.
I realize I am only one voice against the building of a high rise but felt I should
voice my opinion on this subject.  ANTHEA MIKKELSEN
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